
                

          July 27, 2015 

2015-91          File:   PAE-18 

 

 

IAM / PAE - HOMESTEAD CBP  
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 

With the call for proposals concluding on July 10, 2015, preparations and work 

continue to take place leading up to negotiations.  All proposals must absolutely be 

returned to your Shop Stewards immediately.  This will ensure they are included 

in the proposal screening process that will occur during the coming weeks. 

 

Meeting dates for negotiations have been set for September 15, 16 and 17, 2015 

and will occur in Miami, Florida.  Your Negotiating Committee will consist of 

myself as Committee Chair, along with Marcus Carrasquillo and Edgar Nunez 

from the Miami CBP location. 

 

For those of you that utilize electronic media, you can add your personal e-mail 

address to the database to receive this and all future communications.  If you 

would like to be added to the mailing list or to submit an e-mail address, you can 

always contact the District Lodge 142 office at (816) 452-6646 or join online at 

www.iamdl142.org .  If you have any questions about this process, please give me 

a call at (859) 653-4037.   

 

With best wishes, I remain 
     Sincerely and fraternally, 

  

 
      

     James M. Samuel 
     GENERAL CHAIR 
 

JMS/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 I. Levy 

        District 142 Executive Board 

 
 

PLEASE POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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